
Dear Fourth Grade Families, August 2021

The 4th grade instrumental program for band and string instruments is starting now!
Here are important dates!

Physical Screening - The 4th graders will have the opportunity to try the instruments they may be
interested in playing.  The purpose of this screening is to further enable us to suggest instruments that
would best suit your child.

● Conewago/South Hanover- Wednesday Sept 1
● East Hanover/Londonderry- Thursday Sept 2
● Nye- Wednesday Sept 8

Parent Meeting -THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2021 @ 7:00 PM LOWER DAUPHIN HIGH SCHOOL.
You are invited to attend an informational meeting where we will explain the instrumental music program
and the options for getting an instrument.  Also, we will be happy to discuss your child’s instrument
choices with you.  A representative from Menchey Music store will be present to discuss rental programs
and to answer any questions you may have concerning the instruments.

Instrument sign-up forms- Due to your music teacher Friday, September 24, 2021 with a YES or NO

option for playing an instrument this year. (We hope it is a yes ☺)

BEGINNER WEEK- MONDAY, OCTOBER 4th - This will be the first day of beginning lessons by which
time all students should have their instruments and necessary materials.

You will be receiving more information throughout the instrumental procedure.  If you have any questions,
please feel free to call or email your music teacher.
Sincerely,

Emma Klimowicz, South and Conewago Orchestra
eklimowicz@ldsd.org

Jessica O’Donnell, Conewago and South Band
jodonnell@ldsd.org

Jessica Zampelli, East and Londonderry Band
jzampelli@ldsd.org

Jamie Marrs, Londonderry, East and Nye Orchestra
jmarrs@ldsd.org

Jason Irvin, Nye Band and Orchestra
jirvin@ldsd.org
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